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Adams County News & Information
Making Connections in SW Adams County Plan:

Upcoming Neighborhood Meeting for Citizen Input

The Adams County Long Range Strategic Planning Office announced an upcoming 
neighborhood meeting will be held at the Skyview Campus Student Center on Feb. 2, 2016 to 
solicit public input and feedback on the Making Connections in Southwest Adams County Plan. 
Simultaneous translation in Spanish and English will be provided.

The Making Connections in SW Adams County plan is a process designed to coordinate and 
prioritize the implementation of a variety of envisioned and planned projects to improve how 
county residents get to work and school, where businesses locate and homes are built, and the 
necessary infrastructure and systems to respond to changing needs and trends while promoting a 
high quality of life for all residents.

The Making Connections plan area is generally bounded south of 96th Ave, north of 52nd Ave., 
east of Sheridan and west of Brighton Road.

Making Connections will take the significant issues and findings of previous publicly-vetted and 
developed plans in the area, and produce a coordinated implementation plan for the project area.

“The goal is to identify catalytic and equitable projects to expand employment and transportation
options, build better and healthier multi-modal connections, and to produce a higher quality of 
life for all residents and businesses,” said Director of Long Range Strategic Planning, Abel 
Montoya. “This may be new sidewalks to allow kids to walk to school, or a safe connection to a 
neighborhood grocery store or to new RTD stops, multi-use paths for active living, a park geared
toward the needs of senior citizens, or economic development opportunities to attract quality 
jobs.”

Making Connections Neighborhood Meeting: 
Tuesday, Feb. 2, 2016, 6–8:30 p.m. 
Skyview Campus – Student Center 
8990 York St., Thornton, CO 80229 

For more information, please visit the Making Connections website at 
www.adcogov.org/makingconnections, or contact the Adams County Office of Long Range 
Strategic Planning at 720.523.6990 or www.adcogov.org/lrp.
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